
St John’s Primary School Euroa

16th October 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of our Curriculum, it is an expectation that all Year 3/4 students attend school camp at
Nillahcootie Camp, Barjarg, Victoria. The date of our camp is Wednesday 20th November to Thursday
21st November 2024.

Whilst in Barjarg, students will experience adventure activities such as the flying fox, archery, bush
walking, climbing tower, ropes, bush craft and canoeing.

Students will not need to bring any spending money.

Students will travel by: Bus

Departing from: St John’s (Tennis Courts) on Wednesday 20th November at 8:30am

Returning: Thursday 21th November at 3.15pm at the Tennis Courts

As children will be very tired they are not required to be at school on Friday 22nd November . If your
child does attend they will be supervised. Year 3/4 teachers will not be at school on Friday 22nd.

The school staff who will be participating in this excursion are: Rachel Timperley, Nic Asquith,
Lisa Crow, Ally Johnston, Kiera Bodycoat and Libby Hamilton.

The total number of students participating is expected to be 53 and there will be 6 adults.

Please fill in the attached permission slip and medical form and return to school by Friday the 1st
November 2024.

Kind regards,

Ally Johnston and Rachel Timperley
Year 3/4 Teachers.

37 Anderson Street, Euroa. 3666
Phone: (03) 5795 2937

Email: principal@sjeuroa.catholic.edu.au


